
 
 

DATE: December 9, 2021  
 

AGENDA ITEM # 5 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Two Voices/One Community Poetry Reading 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Discuss the Two Voices/One Community Poetry Reading program 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
At the September 30, 2021 Public Arts Commission (PAC) meeting, the PAC discussed hosting a 
Two Voices/One Community Poetry Reading program. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Commissioner King has been appointed by the Commission as the lead for developing this 
program. The event is tentatively scheduled for spring 2022.
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